\ Weekly Church Offering

'We encourage you to keep giving in the following ways:

1) Online through Tithely (visit our

site or use QR code)

- 2) Offering plates passed during the
service

3) Drop off your envelope at the church

offlce durmg office hours OH

4 in the mail slot outside

Unified Offering: $5,779
(December18th)

Budget YTD: $362,100
,Actual YT D $318 917 A

NuEseryAVolunteers

This Week: There is no nursery this week
Next Week: Bethany G & Jessica L

Renew, Rebuild, Reach Out
Sunday December 25th, 2022
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SundaysMosnines

Morning Worship Service online and in-person at 10:30am.

Jr. Church for grades K-5 is on break until January 8th. Nurse-
ry will resume on January 1st.

Pastor Gary concludes the series called “The Promise, Our
Saviour Has Come”. This week’s message comes from Mat-
thew 2:1-12

Sunday Small Groups will resume January 8th.

Wieeld iy Mieeings

Men’s Coffee & Get Together— Resuming January 5th.
Youth Group— Resuming January 18th.
Prayer Meeting— Resuming January 11th.
Devotional & Prayer—Resuming January 11th.

We want to thank the church from the bottom of our hearts for wel-

coming us so heartily. All of us feel at home in this church. We felt

incredible support and love of from all of you. Jesus cared about us
and our children because of you. We are touched by your openness,

sincerity and willingness to help. It means a lot to us in this difficult
time. For family & personal reasons we have decided to return to Po-
land, but you are forever in our hearts. We will remember your faces,
even if forgetting names. With gratitude, respect and best wishes to
everyone in your community.
-Romana and Andrii, Kostiantyn, Kateryna, Mariia

EhunichiEventsi&Nnnouncements

Interested in being a part of our tech team? We are looking for a
team of people who want to learn how to run sound, livestream,
slides & our cameras! If you have experience, great! If not, we can
arrange for training. Contact a member of staff if you are interested.

Nursery Volunteers: We are looking for volunteers for our nursery!
If you are interested, contact Pastor Cody, Kyla M or Jessica L.

New to Highfield? Fill out the orange Connect Card in front of you
& place it in one of our offering baskets located at each exit!

We will be accepting all donations for 2022 until 12pm on De-
cember 28th.

It is unlikely we will receive our 2023 offering envelopes before
the end of the month, so here are some options;

- If you have unused envelopes from this year, scratch out the old
date and write the new date in.

- On the welcome and connect desks there are generic envelopes.
Make sure you put your envelope number or name on it along with
the date so you will receive credit for your donation.

- Use the Give button on our website highfieldbaptist.org
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THE PROMISE: Our Saviour Has Come; Christmas Wisdom-The

Wise Men - Matthew 2:1-12

Welcome to worship on this wonderful Christmas day. Today
we will conclude our series “The Promise” based on the char-
acters around that first Advent. From our text we will learn
how we too can gain some Christmas wisdom through the
pilgrimage of the wise men.

Our journey with God always involves

Wise people worship in total

Wise people worship

Wise people are a people.

SHARED
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INTRODUCING SHARED HOPEFUL GIFTS 2022

You may have wondered what you and your church can do or how you can
respond to the growing needs around the world. At CBM we want to help
you as a church community to offer a gift of hope — a gift that can make a
real difference.

Our local church partners around the world have identified what needs
are present in their areas and what projects can be done to help. Through
Shared Hopeful Gifts 2022, your church can give a gift that is “just right”,
exactly what, and where, it is needed most.

CBM Refuge for Refugees: This advent season, we
invite you to donate to CBM'’s project “Refuge for Refu-
gees”. Funds from this project help our partners pur-
chase food baskets that are distributed in refugee
camps. They also support churches as they welcome
refugees into their shelters. Churches will use the funds
to purchase food, personal hygiene items, & other basic
necessities. To donate please mark “Refuge for Refu-
gees” on your offering envelopes or visit: https://
refugees.hopefulgifts.ca/team/highfield
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